
 

  

 

NOTICE: Partial lane closure along Martin Grove Road at Morning Star Drive 
 
The City of Vaughan is updating the road pavement markings at the intersection of Martin Grove Road and 
Morning Star Drive.  
 
To safely complete this work, a partial lane closure along Martin Grove Road, south of Langstaff Road at 
Morning Star Drive is required from Monday, Sept. 8 to Thursday, Sept. 11.  
 
Work will take place overnight, from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. Detour signage will be in place to guide traffic. Access 
to homes and businesses will be maintained.   
 

Lane closure “work area” map 
 

 
 
For more information, contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For after-hours, call the dispatch office at 
905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 
 


